
Highlights

We are returning to the office on the 14 September, and currently gearing up for the CES-P&CH Research Priorities Forum Central

and Eastern Sydney on 2 September and our CPHCE Annual Forum on 16 September. 

Our Annual Report is just released, please click here to download.

COVID-19 has led to the disruption of several of our research programs, but at the same time provided opportunities for the CPHCE

team to make a difference, ranging from advice at a federal and state level, leadership in contact tracing, understanding the

pandemic and its consequences with an equity lens, in scientific / sociological knowledge generation exchange and in public

information and debate. CPHCE has joined with hundreds of other teams at all levels of government, globally, and locally, to help

establish Australia in a safer position than some other countries.



 
Staff have been continuing to conduct a range of work on Covid19 including with the NSW Health Department.  Two recent

examples of this work;  Ben Harris-Roxas, Patrick Harris and Fiona Haigh are investigators on a rapid review on Urban Planning and

Design for the COVID-19 era that was funded by the SPHERE Healthy Urban Environments Clinical Academic Group.  Margo Barr has

been appointed to become a member of the National Go8 expert group which provided social distancing advice to the Chief Medical

Officer as part of the COVID-19 response.

 
Projects
 

Community Health Navigators
Sabuj Kanti Mistry is a Scientia PhD student working on a project on Community Health Navigators (CHNs) drawn from local
population groups  in General Practice.  The study includes a systematic review of the international literature and qualitative
interviews with staff of 5 general practices with culturally and linguistically patient populations.  This will be followed by a series of
codesign workshops to work out the detailed role and training needs of the CHNs and a trial of their feasibility and impact in the five
practices.   The project is funded by Central and Eastern Sydney PHN, Sydney Local Health District and UNSW.  For more
information contact Sabuj sabujkanti.mistry@unsw.edu.au
 

Shisha No Thanks
‘Shisha No Thanks’ project SEaRCH has been involved in won the Keeping People Healthy category in the SESLHD Healthcare
Awards.  Detail for this project please click here

 

Publications

Implementing the Patient Activation Measure (PAM) in clinical settings for patients with chronic conditions: a scoping review
by Rachael Kearns, Ben Harris-Roxas, Julie McDonald, Hyun Song, Sarah Dennis and Mark Harris
 

Applying an equity lens to urban policy measures for COVID-19 in four cities
              by Ben Cave, Jinhee Kim, Francesca Viliani, Patrick Harris, Tylor & Francis Online
 

Collaborate now with worldwide physicians and scientists!’—the obscenity of predatory science
by Evelyne de Leeuw
 

COVID-19–Related Infodemic and Its Impact on Public Health: A Global Social Media Analysis





Follow us!
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